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Scoil Bhríde Clara

NUT FREE SCHOOL POLICY
Peanut/nut allergy is the most common food allergy in children and this is increasing.  It now occurs in greater than 1 in 50 children.
It has come to our attention that a number of children in Scoil Bhríde have a severe allergic reaction to peanuts/nuts. This allergic reaction (anaphylactic shock) can occur through eating of peanut/nut products, or coming in contact through touch or breathing peanuts in the air.

Since this condition can be life threatening, in the interest of Health & Safety of all our children.  Scoil Bhríde is now a nut free school and ask you to avoid giving children any of the following in school lunches:
a) Peanuts/any nuts.
b) Peanut butter sandwiches and other spreads containing nuts such as Nutella.

c) Snacks/bars containing nuts or labelled “may contain nut traces”.
d) Chocolate bars/chocolate containing nuts or nut pieces.

e) Home baked products containing nuts.
We also ask children not to share lunches and ask parents/guardians to remind the children of this regularly.
Our “Healthy Eating Lunch Policy” reflects this policy.
*If in doubt about what food may contain, please do not risk sending it into school.*
Due to the severity of the problem, it is important that all parents carry out the suggested measures and reduce the risk of allergic reaction to these children.

The uniqueness of each individual is nurtured and developed, enabling the student to live a full life and to realise her potential as an individual


